
Dear Parents and Carers 

  
The Department for Education provides funding for free HAF (holiday activities and 
food) activity days for children who are in receipt of benefits-related free school 
meals (BRFSM). 
  
There are many locations throughout North Somerset where these activity days take 
place during the Easter, summer and winter (Christmas) holidays. 
  
You can find out more about free school meals in North Somerset here. 
  
Your child may be receiving free school meals under the universal infant free school 
meals programme which is for all children entering school until the end of Year 2. 
These are not benefits-related free school meals and so this would not entitle them 
to free HAF activity days. 
  
The booking site (Eequ) for HAF activity days in North Somerset will be open from 
Tuesday 11th March 2025. 
  

 
  
Should you have any questions then please see the North Somerset HAF page or 
you can email HAF@n-somerset.gov.uk 
  
Kind regards 

  
The HAF Team 

  
  
  
  

https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/schools-learning/local-schools/free-school-meals
https://eequ.org/northsomersethaf
https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/benefits-support/other-benefits-support/holiday-activities-food-haf-programme
mailto:HAF@n-somerset.gov.uk


 
  
Holiday, Activities and Food Programme 
Strategy & Policy Team – Town Hall – Weston-super-Mare – BS23 1UJ 
  
Holiday, activities and food (HAF) programme | North Somerset Council (n-
somerset.gov.uk) 

  
 

https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/benefits-support/other-benefits-support/holiday-activities-food-haf-programme
https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/benefits-support/other-benefits-support/holiday-activities-food-haf-programme

